
 

Memorandum 

February 7, 2020 
 
To: Town Council 
From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator 
 
Re: Resolution 20-13: Gift Acceptance - Franklin Fire Department 

 
 
The Franklin Fire Department has received an exceptionally generous donation of $10,000 from 
Middlesex Savings Bank’s Charitable Foundation. This money will be allocated towards Fire 
Department training and equipment and will help to support the many programs and services 
sponsored by the Fire Department.  

We would like to thank the Middlesex Bank Charitable Foundation for their generous donation 
and their continued support of our Fire Department and the many services it provides. 

If you have any additional questions please feel free to ask. 

 

 

 



Sponsor: Administration 
 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
RESOLUTION 20 - 13 

 
Acceptance of Gift 

Franklin Fire Department 
 

 
 

WHEREAS,  The Franklin Fire Department has received a generous donation in  
   the amount of $10,000 from the Middlesex Savings Bank Charitable 
   Foundation to be used at the discretion of the Franklin Fire   
   Department to help fund the department's many programs,  
   initiatives and services. 

 
 
NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT: 
 
The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of the Franklin Fire Department 
gratefully accepts this generous donation to be used at the discretion of the Franklin 
Fire Department in support of many programs and services. 
 
This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of 
Franklin Home Rule Charter. 
 

 
 
DATED: ____________ , 2020   VOTED: __________________________ 
 
        UNANIMOUS: _______________ 
 
A TRUE RECORD ATTEST:    YES: _________ NO: __________ 
 
        ABSTAIN:_____ ABSENT: _____ 
 

RECUSED: __________________ 
Teresa M. Burr, CMC  
Town Clerk       _____________________________ 
        Glenn Jones, Clerk 
        Franklin Town Council 






